HB 4145 is an unbelievably vague and WAY too broad of definition of "family". Anyone who has a
grudge, who has ever stayed the night at your residence, or gets angry with you, can make an accusation
and suddenly you lose you right to bear arms. Founded or not. You can't contest it and bring evidence to
the contrary because your right to bear arms WILL be taken away from you. However, if you don't
contest it, and do nothing to clear your name, you may keep your rights.

This is VERY WRONG. Don't get me wrong, there are people out there who have no business carrying a
weapon. There are MANY more of us who are law abiding citizens who are very level headed, smart,
have a great respect for guns and for life.

There are tooooo many things wrong with this bill, PLEASE vote no on HB 4145 and protect our Right to
bear arms!

Thank you!
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